
 

 
 
 
 
Date:   05/19/2016           From:  Lt. Wayne Hanson 

    (707) 268-3641 
             

Subject:  Missing Person                           Case: 201602448 
 
 
On 05-16-2016 the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office spoke to a 
citizen, who wanted to report her 31 year old daughter missing. 
The citizen she last spoke to her daughter, Jennifer Leann 
Atkins about (6) months ago. 
 
The missing person’ mother said her daughter was living in the 
Eureka area and at times was staying at a shelter in the Arcata. 
The mother said she receives her daughter’s bank statements at 
her house and there has been no bank activity in the last 
several months which is alarming to her. 
 
The mother said Jennifer does not have a vehicle or a cellular 
telephone and may be in the Willow Creek area. The mother is 
concerned for her daughter’s safety. 
 
Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 
encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-
2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 
 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 
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